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Friday 19th April  2024 

 

Sunday’s Gospel  
“I am the good shepherd.” John 10:11 

Online Safety Newsletter  
We will be sending out a monthly safeguarding letter for 
parents and carers with this newsletter. 

Class 5 River Trip  
Class 5 will be visiting the River Calder at Towneley with the Canal and Rivers Trust as part of their geography 
studies on Tuesday 23rd April. Please see separate letter.  

NCPCC Visit 
This week, staff from NSPCC will be visiting school to 
lead a workshop with Class 3 and Class 6 as part of the 
Speak Out, Stay Safe programme. Please see separate 
letter. 
 

Earth Day  
Monday 22nd April is Earth Day. Each class will spend 
some time during the day completing work on this year’s 
theme "Planet vs. Plastics" to raise awareness of the 
harms of plastic pollution for human and planetary 
health. 

WOW Walk to School Challenge  
Our Walk to School Challenge continues this term. Your child can earn their April badge by walking, cycling, 
scooting or parking and striding to school at least once a week. Please see separate letter. 

Parking information  
Please see the attached information about parking in and around school. 

Faith Life  
Thank you for all the donations to the St Joseph’s Penny appeal. We have raised over £100 for Caritas Salford. We 
are in the Church’s season of Eastertide when we celebrate the resurrection of Jesus. Please follow the attached 
link for this month’s Ten Ten parents’ newsletter: 
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 
With this week’s newsletter, you will also be receiving information about important dates in the Church’s calendar 
for this term.  

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
Class 5 will be completing the Multiplication Times 
Table Check (MTC) in June. The purpose of the check is 
to determine whether your child can fluently recall 
their times tables up to 12. Please see separate 
information. 

St George’s Day Lunch  
Next Tuesday is St George’s Day. There will be a special 
lunch served on Friday as part of our celebrations. 
Please pay in the usual way. Please see attached poster. 

Year 5 Rounders  
Class 6 will have sessions with a rounders coach from 
Burnley Schools’ Sports Partnership this half term. 

Tag Rugby 
On Tuesday 23rd April, our Year 3 Rugby Team will be 
taking part in the Tag Rugby festival at Burnley Rugby 
Club.  

Year 6 Transition 
In preparation for moving to secondary school in September, Class 7 will be taking part in a transition workshop 
on Wednesday 24th April run by East Lancs Mental Health Team.  

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


Sacramental Program  
The next event for those pupils taking part in the Sacramental Program is A Celebration of the Liturgy of the Word 
on Thursday 25th April at 6:30pm. The meeting will be at St Mary of the Assumption RC Church on Yorkshire 
Street. 

Times Table Rockstars  
Class 7 have the best participation this week. Most played this week: Class 3 - Eshaan, Class 4 – Eva, Class 5 –
George, Class 6 – Ice and Class 7 – Emily. 
Our top performers this week with the most correct answers are George in Class 5, Ice in Class 6 and Lisha in Class 
7. 
 
Class 1  
Class 2 
Class 3 
Class 4 
Class 5 
Class 6 
Class 7 

Class Winners 
Leo L 
Aaron 
Oliver 
Abigail 
Lily  
Tessa 
Edie  

Readers of the Week 
Demilade 
Ava 
Heidi 
Kobe 
Daniel 
Arek 
Patrick 

Writers of the Week 
Khushaal 
Oskar 
Eshaan 
Kelly 
Theo 
Reece 
Skye 

Faith Life Winners: Heidi Class 3 

Head Teacher’s  Award: Daniel Class5  

Attendance: Class 7 
 

 

 

 


